
        

                                                                                                                     

 

 

The Chattahoochee Tech National Society of Leadership and Success Club has 

partnered with the CTC Veterans Services Department to promote the Big Thank You 

campaign sponsored by local radio station Q100. 

 We are collecting handwritten letters to be delivered to military personnel stationed 

around the world and far from home and family on Thanksgiving Day. 

 No photocopies 

 Standard paper size (no construction paper) 

 No attachments, glitter, stickers, photos, etc 

 One page only (may write on both sides) 

 No envelopes  

 Deposit letters in red-white-and-blue collection boxes on all campuses, or 

send/drop off at the Marietta Veterans Service Center, room B138 

 Deadline: October 25 

*For more information on the Q100 campaign, go to: http://thebertshow.com/bigthankyou/ 
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